
To support your child's writing process at
home a key area to focus on is spelling. In
Year 6 our spelling goal is to ensure every

child can spell all the common exception words
highlighted by the DfE and our Year 6 Spelling
List (this can be found on our school website).

We will provide your child with a Spelling
Frame account to support them with their

learning at home. 
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Please ensure you are
signed up to our Class
Google Classroom. We

update this regularly to
share with you an

insight into the Year 6
curriculum, events and
recommendations to
support your child.

We ask that children continue to read on a daily basis for a
minimum of fifteen minutes. There will be an LBQ task set

weekly which will involve either a reading or grammar
based task. 

For additional information, please read our Reading
Journey, Reading Progression Map and Reading Streams

documents available on our school website.

We update our
school X page

weekly with the
adventures we
have been on!

P.E wi l l take place on: 
Wednesdays and Thursdays 

 Please ensure your chi ld has their PE kits
avai lable on these days: short-sleeved t-

shirt and shorts for indoor P.E., Warm
trousers and t-shirt with pumps or trainers

for outside P.E. They wi ll also need to ensure
earrings are removed and hair is tied back.

MATHS OR ENGLISH HOMEWORK WILL BE SET ON A MONDAY AND WILL BE A RANGE OF SATS STYLE
QUESTIONS, USING ‘LEARNING BY QUESTIONS’ SOFTWARE. THE CODE WILL BE POSTED ON GOOGLE

CLASSROOM AND THE TASK WILL RUN UNTIL 9PM ON FRIDAY. TOPIC HOMEWORK, WILL BE GIVEN OUT WHEN
NECESSARY. IN ADDITION, WEEKLY SPELLING PRACTICE SHOULD BE UNDERTAKEN AT HOME USING THEIR ACCESS

TO SPELLING FRAME; YOUR CHILD’S PASSWORD FOR THIS IS IN THEIR ‘EXTRA’S BOOK’. CHILDREN SHOULD
CONTINUE TO WORK ON THEIR MULTIPLICATION TABLES.

HomeworkHomework

DURING AUTUMN TERM WE WILL BE FOCUSSING ON

ARITHMETIC- NUMBERS, PLACE VALUE, DECIMALS, THE 4

OPERATIONS, FRACTIONS, DECIMALS AND PERCENTAGES AND

NEGATIVE NUMBERS. SPRING AND SUMMER TERM WILL

HAVE A FOCUS ON PROBLEM SOLVING. 


